
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ercros factory in Tortosa  

supports with a donation the Red Cross food bank 
 

 
 

 

 

The Ercros factory in Tortosa has made a donation to the Red Cross food bank to support 

its campaign to help the most vulnerable families in the town. 

 

Jordi Bonilla, vice president of the local Red Cross assembly, visited the factory to receive 

the donation from Joan Carles Galiana, director of industrial relations at the centre. The 

representative of the Red Cross thanked the donation, emphasizing the increase in people 

who need to be cared for by the food bank of his entity. 

 

 

 

Tortosa, December 20, 2021 


